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Docket No. 99900279/79-01

Gould, Incorporated
Distribution & Controls Division
Attn: Mr. W. Long

Operations Manager
2002 Bethel Road
Finksburg, Maryland 21048

Gentlenen:

Thank you for your letter of Novenber 12, 1979, in response to our

letter dated October 31, 1979, with an enclosure. We have no further

questions at this tine. We will review your corrective action during

a future inspection.
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